
ATTENTION SENIOR CITIZENS, VETERANS & TOTALLY DISABLED ANSONIA RESIDENTS It is that time of 

year again when the Assessor’s Office will be processing the Elderly Homeowner’s and Additional 

Veteran’s Exemption applications. For the homeowner’s application, the process begins 02/01/2022 

and ends 05/13/2022. For the additional veteran’s program the process begins 02/01/2022 and ends 

09/30/2022. You must be 65 years or older, an honorably discharged veteran and/or permanently and 

totally disabled and cannot exceed the income limits (below) to qualify for this program. The combined 

taxable and non-taxable income limit for this year is $38,100 for single residents and $46,400 for 

married residents. In order to apply, all official tax documents proving 2021 income must be provided 

along with a completed application, no exceptions. If you file an income tax return, please contact us for 

an appointment after filing, as we will need a copy of the return and backup documents. Appointments 

are held Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9:00a.m to 1:00p.m in the Assessor’s Office, located 

on the main level of the City Hall, first office on the right hand side when entering the front entrance. 

The handicapped entrance is located at the rear of the building. The space will be disinfected between 

appointments, masks are required. Due to the health pandemic we will also be accepting applications 

and attachments via snail mail. Please contact (203)736-5950 for more information and to set up an 

appointment. 


